HIGHWAY BUILDING COMMITTEE

August 31, 2015

A Meeting of the Highway Building Committee was called to order at 7:30 pm on August 31, 2015 in the Highway Department office by William Scott.

Present:

Robert Brown, David Hanlon, William Scott, Kenneth Mitchell, Kevin McCarthy, John Murray.

Motion by David Hanlon to approve minutes of Aug 11, 2015 meeting. Motion seconded by Kenneth Mitchell. Minutes approved by unanimous vote.

General Discussion:

William Scott briefed the committee on the current status of the Litecontrol property demolition.

Committee members were briefed on a visit to the Rochester Highway Dept. building by some committee members. Purpose of visit was to illustrate to the committee the various pros and cons and lessons learned by Rochester in the somewhat similar situation that we are now at in Hanson.

Question of drains in Litecontrol buildings.

Fueling location possibilities and future security requirements.

General discussion of the article on the Town Warrant. William Scott will make presentation of the warrant at Town Meeting.

Adjournment:

Motion to adjourn by Dave Hanlon, second by Kevin McCarthy. Unanimous vote. No future date for the next committee meeting was decided at this time.

Minutes respectfully submitted by: John Murray, Secretary.